NORTHCROSS

Press Contact

Vaida Lowell

(Phone) 207-699-5547

(Fax) 207-699-2113
vlowell@northcrossgroup.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Systems Analyst Joins NCG Team

Portland, Maine, October 3, 2011 — Northcross Group (NCG) recently hired Megan Sullivan as
a Systems Analyst.

Ms. Sullivan has a background in programming, software development, business and systems
analysis. Ms. Sullivan will be taking an active role in supporting clients with IT security and
business process management efforts.

Northcross Group is a management and technology consulting services firm. Incorporated in
2006, NCG is headquartered in Portland, Maine. NCG is recognized for its blend of business and
technology know-how, coupled with a results-oriented approach to project execution in both
the public and private sectors.

HiH

Northcross Group, Inc.
100 Middle Street, East Tower #203; Portland, Maine 04101
Phone 207.699.5540 | Fax 207.699.2113 | www.northcrossgroup.com | info@northcrossgroup.com



